
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sandra Saul <ladyssaul@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:05 AM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re Brink project 
 
Do we not have enough high rise mixed use business/ apartment 
buildings?  I sat with fifteen younger couples on the east side (on 
Willy Street)/ even they think we have gone bananas and not done enough 
preservation, and we discussed rent of $1700.00 for a single bedroom 
apartment; I do feel the same developers have the keys to the kingdom 
and may indeed be paying to play! I also feel middle class students and 
homebuyers are pushed off this grid.  This is all maddening. Also I 
feel it isn't pretty and I come from a family of architects. 
 
Sandra Saul 
14 S Hillside Terrace 
Madison 53705  
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